School Board Report 
Windham Elementary School
4-13-2020
Academic Proficiency:
-Both Sally and Mr. PJ have been sending work home with students weekly during this time of school dismissal and remote learning.  Additionally, they each have also been meeting online with their classes multiple times per week through zoom or google hang outs.  Students are expected to complete their work on a weekly basis and send it back into the drop boxes located outside in the ski shed or they can take pictures of their work to be sent via email to the teachers.  

 Personalized Learning:
Each student and family is encouraged to work at a pace that is best for them.  As of now, the feedback we have received is that the work load is fine and families are doing well in completing it and returning it.  If there is some unforeseen circumstance that arises for you or your family personally, be sure to reach out to your child’s teacher to just let them know.  Your family safety and health take priority over anything at this time.  
High Quality Staffing:
 -Sally, Sara, and Mr. PJ have been in the school building at least two days per week to help facilitate with the transference of work and to answer any questions that may arise.  Even though we may not be in the building, parents know they can reach us at anytime via email or phone.   
 Safe, Healthy Schools:
-Kord continues to help check the boiler on a weekly basis to be sure it is running.  We have had some challenges with it shutting off from time to time, but thankfully it is easy to start up again quickly.  Kord has been in touch with Barrows and with Chris Medina, the SU director of operations, about the best course of action moving forward.  
-Paul continues to clean and disinfect as needed while we are on dismissal.  
Financial Efficiencies:
-Elizabeth Francese continues to work on the grants that will hopefully help us to fund the after school care program.
[bookmark: _GoBack]-This Saturday is the revote on the school budget which has been drastically reduced.  

